
August 26, 2012 

Please Pray for This Week’s Events: 

 

Sunday:  

Sunday School for all ages  10:00 am 

Morning Service  11:00 am 

Training Hour 5:30 pm 

Men’s Meeting  “ 

Ladies’ Meeting “ 

Baptist Boys “ 

Gracious Girls “ 

Toddlers Class “  

Ladies Choir Practice 6:00 pm 

Evening Service  6:30 pm 

 

Wednesday: 

Mid-Week Service  7:00 pm 

Patch Clubs “ 

 

Thursday: 

Evans Chapel 7:00 pm 

 

Friday: 

Reformers Unanimous at the Chapel 7:00 pm 

 

Saturday:  

Men’s Breakfast 9:00 pm 

Visitation 10:30 am 

Soulwinning 2:00 pm 

Faith Bible Baptis t  Church  

8688 South Main Street - Eden, New York 14057 

 716-992-2091 - www.fbbc.com 
Art Kohl, Pastor  -  Seth Garland, Asst Pastor 

Nursery  
Sunday School 

 Amanda Williams 

 Denise Uptegrove 
 

Sunday AM  

 Traci Baran 

 Susan LeBeau 
 

Sunday PM  

 Jess Hall 

 Faith Garland 
 

Wednesday PM  

 Kathy Vespa 

 Grace Moore 

 

 

Ushers 
Sunday School  

 Henry Moore 

 Rick Vespa 
 

Sunday AM  

 Rick Vespa, 

 Don Golabek 

 Terry Benkelman 

 John Czech 
 

Sunday PM  

 John Czech 

 Don Golabek 

 Terry Benkelman 
  

Wednesday PM  

 John Czech 

 Henry Moore 

 Don Golabek 

Fall Bible Institute 
Begins next month. We need to know  
by September 2 if you are interested.  

Courses are only $81 each. Pick up a flyer  
or talk to Pastor Seth if you have questions. 

2 Timothy 2:15! 

September Events 

6-19, Thursday-Wednesday -  Missions Trip to 
Togo, Africa. Pastor Seth, Marlena Beebe, 
Rebekah Kohl, Jody Herdzik, Shirley Hartman 

9, Sunday - Grandparents/Senior’s Day. Baked 
goods for all grandparents and senior citizens 
present. Please sign up to bake loaves of bread. 

21, Friday - Tri-State Youth Fellowship, here at 
7pm. Evangelist Larry Brown to speak. 

23, Sunday - Round-Up Sunday with Evangelist 
Larry Brown. The Lord used Brother Brown to 
build a large church of 500-600 people in a little 
town called Washington, Iowa. He will be an 
inspiration to our church in this small town. 
Chicken BBQ at the American Legion Barn after 
the morning service. 

29, Saturday - Justin & Kayleigh’s Wedding, 10am 

Write to the Baran Family! 
Their new address is: 
 

Chris & Elizabeth Baran 
PO Box 394 
Cebu Central Post Office 
Cebu City, Philippines 6000 

 
A regular 1oz letter will cost $1.05 to mail. 

Prayer is a trade to be learned. We 
must be apprentices and serve our 
time at it. Painstaking care, much 
thought, practice and labour are 
required to be a skillful tradesman 
in praying. Practice in this, as well 
as in all other trades, makes perfect. 
EM Bounds 

If you signed up to donate something for the 
Togo Missions Trip, please bring it to church by 
Sunday, September 2. Thank you!  



Missionary of the Week 
 

 
Tom Keller 

 
Field: 

 Mongolia 
 

Supported  
Since: 2010 

Happy  Anniversary! 
 

26 Carl & April Conrow 

29 Tony & Louise Bucco 

Happy  Birthday! 
27 Randy Conrow 

28 Randy Baran 

28 Jay Brumbaugh 

29 Carey Jo Edwards 

 

A Thot for Parents 
“Eliminating commercial TV 
has had a three-fold benefit for 
us: 1, I am not de-sensitized to 
evil. Every three or four 
months I take my car to the 
Honda dealer in town for 
maintenance and in the 
waiting room is a TV turned to 
CNN. I am shocked a the 
commercials. If no one else is 
watching it, I turn it off. 2, 
Contentment. Because I am not 
bombarded with commercials 
for more stuff, I am content 
with what I have. (A specific of 
this contentment is that my 
first car lasted me 19 years.) 3, 
more hours in my day.” 

 

(source: O Timothy Magazine, David Cloud) 

Teacher Tips 
The Five B’s of  
Preaching and Teaching: 
 

Be 
Brief,  
Brother, 
Be 
Brief 

Gentlemen 
by Dr. George Alquist, Jr 

 

When a gentleman recognizes 
friends at other tables at a 
restaurant, he is free to greet them 
by stopping at their table briefly, 
being careful not to interrupt their 
dinner or conversation very long. 
 

A gentleman always encourages 
the ladies at the table to order first. 

Darwinian evolution was (and still is) 
inherently a racist philosophy, teaching 
that different groups or ‘races’ of people 
evolved at different times and rates, so 
some groups are more like their ape-like 
ancestors than others. The Australian 
Aborigines, for instance, were 
considered the missing links between an 
ape-like ancestor and the rest of 
mankind. This resulted in terrible 
prejudices and injustices towards the 
Australian Aborigines. A leading 
evolutionary spokesperson, Stephen Jay 
Gould, stated that ‘biological arguments 
for racism may have been common 
before 1850, but they increased by 
orders of magnitude following the 
acceptance of evolutionary theory. 

- Dr Ken Ham 


